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What have we been doing this 

week?  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The highlight of this week was, without a doubt, 

the Christmas plays. Each and every one of the 

children were fantastic and really helped make 

the play a special event for staff and the      

audience to watch. The school can’t thank you 

enough for the amount of effort you put in at 

home to help the year 1s learn all their lines and 

the year 2s to learn all the words to every song. 

We hope you thoroughly enjoyed the            

performance if you came to see it. The children 

haven’t stopped talking about it and are yet to 

calm down from the buzz. 

 

One week to go until the Christmas Holidays 

and more importantly...rest! 

What are we doing next week..? 
 
English 

 

In English we will be writing a set of instructions 

for the hats that we all made in DT last week. 

This will be the final week on this topic so it is 

almost certain that these instructions will be the 

best the children have written so far! 

 

Maths 

 

In maths we will be taking part in a lot of         

activities that are based around Christmas. We 

will be using the laptops and, more importantly, 

will be taking part in our very last problem solving 

lesson of 2015...but don’t worry, they are more 

than likely to make a healthy return in 2016. 

 

Topic  

 

In RE we will continue looking at the Christmas 

story and why it is important to Christians.  

 

In Art we will carry on looking at artist Alexander 

Calder and making an ‘Alexander mobile’. 

 

In PE we will be playing lots of different games in 

the gym that are based around the gymnastics we 

have been learning over this half term. 

 

 

Thank you for all of your help and support over 

the past half term—especially with the Christmas 

play. I hope the children have enjoyed it as much 

as I have! 

 

 

 

Week beginning 14th December 

Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: PE kit and home reading books.   

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework 

books.  

Thursday: Flapjack day, bring 50p if you would 

like a drink or flapjack at playtime. Christmas 

party - please bring the food suggested if    

possible. 

Friday - Toy day. Please don’t bring toys that 

are highly valuable (Nintendo DS e.g.) staff 

aren’t responsible for loss or damage to toys. 


